March 3, 2006

To: Dr. Lemuel Moore, Cultural Affairs Director

Re: A. Quinn Jones Project

Dear Dr. Moore:

It is with great pride and honor that the Brothers of the Alpha Phi Alpha – Nu Eta Lambda Chapter accept the task to serve as the 501 C organization for the A. Quinn Jones Project. We are excited and looking forward to working with you, the University of Florida and the City of Gainesville to make this project a reality for the community to enjoy. Please keep us in the loop as to our role as well as the support that you need from us. Thanks again for allowing the Brother of Alpha to play a role in this endeavor. Should you have questions please contact me at (352) 246-3055 or rmckngh@allstate.com.

Respectfully,

Ray McKnight

President

Nu Eta Lambda Chapter

Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc.

Cc: M

Marlon Ivey

Darrell Johnson